
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Every year, as our children move into Year Six, we give them the opportunity to buy a 
Leavers’ Hoodie. These hoodies have the first names of everyone in Y6 printed on the 

back and can be personalised with a name or a nickname above this. Children can 
choose from a range of colours. Y6 children are allowed to wear their hoodies as part 
of their PE kit.  

 
If you would like to purchase a hoodie for your child, you will need to use the link 

below and put in the username and password.  
 
Username: 9268 

Password: DqQaecQ4 

 

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shop/9268?pwd=DqQaecQ4 
 

 
In order for the hoodies to be delivered in time for East Barnby, we are asking that 

orders are made by 16/9/25.  
 

Please contact me at school or by emailing brookes@wes.RKLT.co.uk if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Suzanne Brooke 
Y5/6 Phase Leader 
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